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Hamburg, 6th October, 1953.
Inspection.

Subject: SS "ALSTERTOR" | |

We are in receipt of your letter dated lst instant inforuming

us about the prolongation of class for the above vessel by

one year. We are sorry to s tate that we cannot make use of thi:
prolongation as we have wold the vessel to a yard for breaking
up,biiggtxxxt convinced that extensive classification repairs
would not pay. ; §% /
Chenking you for your help in this matter,

We are,dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
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